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Comments The proposed plan involves large HGVs regularly using a narrow road with limited lighting and
inappropriate pedestrian walkways. The road itself is very near to Deers Leap Farm cycle track and as
such many cyclists use this road (including myself). The limited vision already afforded to vehicles in
general along this road will undoubtedly be exacerbated with larger vehicles blocking the vision of
other road users. This would cause a significant increase in risk to pedestrians and cyclists, particularly
with narrow pavements near the entrance and the local buses attempting to pass HGV's along this
road. Should any larger vehicle be travelling along the road at the same time it is impossible to
imagine how these vehicles would pass each other safely at any point. Added to this there is a nursery
school with poor visibility at the entrance very near to the farm all of which ensure that this proposal
would have a severe detrimental effect on the safety of other road users. I therefore wish to raise an
objection based on the above information.
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